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MEMORANDUd FOR: File

FROM: Jon B. Hopkins, Sr. Project Manager
Project Directorate 111-3
Division of Reactor Projects Ill/IV/V

SUBJECT: DAVIS-BESSE GL 91-06 RESPONSE ADE0VACY OF SAFETY-RELATED
DC POWER SUPPLIES (TAC NO. M81433)

-By letter dated October 23, 1991 (TAC No. M81433), Toledo Edison Company
responded to Generic Letter 91-06 with a certified response that met the
reporting requirements of the generic letter. Therefore, by this memorandum,
TAC No.-M81433 is closed.

If NRC Research determines that additional actions are required, then either
this TAC will be reopened at that time or a new TAC will be opened.

ff*0 BJ. B I Yt

Jon B. Hopkins, Sr. Project Manager
Project Directorate 111-3
Division of Reactor Projects lil/IV/V
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